
St. Paul’s Co-educational College Alumni Association 

SPCCAA Christmas Happy Hour Gathering 

9th December 2016 (Friday) 

Please note that the venue has been changed to 

VOLAR 

 
Dear Alumni,   
 
Although the temperature hasn’t quite dropped, Christmas is just around the corner and 
you are warmly invited to the SPCCAA Christmas Happy Hour gathering on 9th December 
2016. We hope to see many of you at this last gathering of the year so that we can end 
the year on a high! 
 
   
Venue:   Volar 
   Basement, 38-44 D'Aguilar Street, Lan Kwai Fong, Hong 
Kong 
 
Date:   9th December 2016 (Friday) 
 
Time:   6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 
  
Cost:    SPCCAA Life member: HK$200 
    SPCCAA Non-life member: HK$350 
     
Payment method:  To secure a place, please send a cheque together with the 

attached return slip by 6th December 2016. 
 
 Alternatively, we accept cash payment on the day of the gathering. 

However, please note that there is a strict “pay at the door” policy 
and all attendees – whether drinking or not – are required to make 
the relevant payment. 

 
We look forward to seeing you all! 
 
 
 
Andrew Luk 
Chairman 
SPCC Alumni Association 
  



 

SPCCAA Happy Hour at Volar (9th December 2016) 
 

To:  St. Paul’s Co-educational College Alumni Association Limited 

    33 MacDonnell Road, Hong Kong 

    Tel: 2877-2885   Fax: 2522-2255   

 

 

Name: 

_____________________________(English)_______________________(Chinese)  

Year of Graduation: ___________________   

Telephone No: _______________________  

Fax No.: ____________________________ 

Email address:  _______________________________________________________ 

Address: ______________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________ 

Number of alumni/guests attending: ________  

Total amount payable: ___________________ 

 


